
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
  
   
  
   
  

 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Edinburgh 

What a Scorcher! 
 

  It might be very British to say this, but ‘hasn’t it been hot this week!’  

As I sit here, I can see the PTFA ice-cream stall being constructed and am 

looking forward to the prospect of a cold refreshment in a bit! Even though 

it has been hot, the children and staff have worked brilliantly this week, 

honing the final skills for their year group. It also been fun to see Year 3, 4 

and 5 utilising the Forest School for their learning this week and taking 

advantage of nature’s air conditioning. Hopefully, we can utilise this 

resource more and more in the upcoming weeks and next year and fingers 

crossed it cools down a little bit for next week’s sports days! Enjoy the sun 

this weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday morning.    

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     16th June 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   HONESTY 
“Our Whoever walks in integrity will be delivered, but he who is crooked in 

 his ways will suddenly fall. Proverbs 28:18   

From September 2023 Pavilion Preschool, 

which is based on our school site and has been rated 

Outstanding in their last 3 inspections, are extending 

the hours they provide childcare. They will now be 

open from 8am – 4:30 pm during term-time.  

There are still spaces available for September 

2023. If you are interested, or would like further 

information, please contact them. 
 

Tel:  01695 423000 

Email:  pavilionpreschool@btconnect.com  
 

 
 

Sports Day this year will again be in 1-

hour slots for each year group. The 

times and dates are as follows: 
 

Thurs 22nd June  Wed 21st June  

9am:   Y5  2pm: Y6    

10am: EYFS 

    Fri 23rd June 

1pm:  Y2  1pm: Y1 

2pm:  Y4   2pm: Y3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA News 
 

Every Friday this half-term the 

PTFA will be selling ice-creams at the 

end of the school day at the front of 

school. 

Thank you for your support. 

mailto:pavilionpreschool@btconnect.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4: 23rd  June 

Year 5: 30th  June 

Year 6:  7th  July 

EYFS:   14th  July 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Twitter: @AughtonSM 
 

Please follow us on Twitter to see 

what we get up to in school on a day-

to-day basis.  

 

This week there are photos and videos 

from this week’s activities including 

Y6’s trip to London and the visit of the 

tree surgeon. 

 

 

 

Events week commencing: Monday 19th June 
 

Tues  Y1 Mini Wheelers  3:15 – 4:00pm West Lancs School Sport Partnership 

Wed  Y6 Sports Day  2:00 – 3:00pm 

Wed   KS2 Chess   3:15 – 4:15pm  Mr Quirk 

Wed  Y3/4 Cricket  3:15 – 4:00pm  Sports Coaches 

Thu  Y6 Ormskirk School Transition Day 

Thu  Y5 Sports Day  9:00 – 10:00am 

Thu  EYFS Sports Day  10:00 – 11:00pm 

Thu  Y2 Sports Day  1:00 -  2:00pm 

Thu  Y4 Sports Day  2:00 – 3:00pm  

Thu    Y5/6 Athletics  Cancelled   

Fri  Y6 Ormskirk School Transition Day 

Fri  Y1 Sports Day  1:00 – 2:00pm 

Fri  Y3 Sports Day  2:00 – 3:00pm 

Fri New EYFS Mini-Michaels 1:15 – 2:00pm and 2:15 – 3:00pm  

Fri  Y4 Swimming  1pm 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 
Week commencing Monday 12th June: Week 2 

 

School dinners for the whole of this half-term (5th 

June to 21st July) will cost £80.50.  

 

If you still owe for last half term please make 

payment as soon as possible.  Thank You 

 

Bank Account details 

Account Number:  21600737 

Sort Code:    40-35-29 

 

Sunday 18th June 9.30am 
 

Come and join us at St Michael’s Church as we 

celebrate Father’s Day with a special all age 

service. 
  

There will be a special gift for all men who join 

us. 
 



 
 

Class Teachers and Teaching Assistants for Next Year 
 
EYFS:  Teacher Mrs Preece 

  TA  Mrs Ferguson 

 

Year 1: Teacher Mrs Gordon 

  TA  Mrs McClellan 

 

Year 2: Teacher Miss Harrison 

  TA  Mrs Wignall 

 

Year 3: Teacher Ms MCormack 

  TA  Mrs Judge 

 

 

PPA cover will be provided by Mrs Wood and an additional part-time 

temporary teacher, who we are in the process of appointing to cover some 

classes during Miss McMenamy’s maternity leave. We will be arranging time for 

the children to meet their new teacher in the coming weeks. 

  

Year 4: Teacher Mrs Zaim (Deputy) 

  TA  Mrs McKenna 

  TA  Mrs Whitby 

  TA  Mrs Hesketh 

  TA  Mrs Povey 

 

Year 5: Teacher Mr Quirk 

  TA  Mrs Lowe 

  TA  Mrs Povey 

 

Year 6: Teacher Mr Singleton 

  TA  Mrs Craven  

 


